
912 Sooth College Avenue 
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74464

Tahlequah ADAPPT Community Taskforce

July 19, 1993

Anita Cochran
Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma 
P. 0. Box 948 
Tahlequah, Ok 74465
RE: Confirmation of Chambers 

for ADAPPT workshop
Dear Ms. Cochran:
The ADAPPT Task Force met on Friday, July 16th and 
unanimously voted to have our workshop held at the Cherokee 
Nation Complex/Chambers in late March or early April 1994 
(Thursday evening and all day Friday.) We are in the process 
of contacting a nationally known speaker. I will keep you 
informed of our plans as we go along.
We are hoping to have 75-100 participants. Please let me 
know if you think parking will be a problem or if there is 
anything further I need to do for you.
Sincerely,

Public Relations Committee


